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Lynn Marshall

From: Lynn Marshall <lynnmar@sce.carleton.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 5:40 PM

To: 'Steve Baird'; 'Mark Blenkinsop'; 'Blake Christie'; 'Sean Dawson'; 'Adrian Finn'; 'Mits 

Kachi'; 'Tim Kilby'; 'Lynn Marshall'; 'David Thibodeau'

Subject: Carleton Masters Swimming Newsletter #559B: Vaccination Information

 
• Note that everyone accessing campus on or after Wednesday September 8 will need to provide proof of 

vaccination via the new cuScreen web site: https://carleton.ca/covid19/cuscreen/.  Here is the full Athletics 
announcement: https://athletics.carleton.ca/2021/cu-vaccination-update/.  As per the announcement, information 
on how to upload your proof of vaccination will be provided later. 

 


